
Subject: Re: Follow-up

From: Anthony James <aajames@uci.edu>

Date: 4/14/2017 3:55 PM

To: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Happy to do so. What about Wednesday 1:00PMEDT/10:00AMPDT. Would skype work? I have your
skype name as fgould49.

On 4/14/2017 12:27 PM, Fred Gould wrote:

Tony,
We have been going through the materials you sent and are puzzled by the description
of the cage set ups
and the experimental design.
Could you talk with us about it sometime next week after Tuesday?
Thanks
Fred

On Apr 9, 2017, at 3:36 PM, aajames <aajames@uci.edu> wrote:

Hi Fred,

We probably have enough time to squeeze in one more cage trial with the gene-drive
construct before we run out of Keck funds. When you get a chance, we should talk
about how to set up an experiment that would answer questions about how quickly
this element could introgress at different single-release ratios, and the impact of
the fact that NHEJ alleles at the khw locus carry a significant load.

Best,

Tony
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